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**October Meeting**
Renovating Whitpain

with the Meitners
We will be meeting at the Meitnerʼs office at

564 Skippack Pike
to hear about their local renovation/restoration projects

(Broad Axe Tavern, their own office complex, etc.).

Monday, October 8
7:30 p.m.

Coming from the Schoolhouse, the 
complex is on the left - just before 

Penllyn -Blue Bell Pike. 
It is right across the street from the 
“For Sale” sign - in front of a house 
being rehabbed by the Meitners.
Park in the complexʼs large lot.

************************************************
Reminder: Tuesday, September 25

at the Blue Bell library - 7:15 p.m.
Program: History of Morris Arboretum

Joint meeting with Historical Society of Whitpain. 
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Market Day
Sat., October 13 - 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.

 at the 1895 Schoolhouse
********************

Flea Market items still being accepted. Call Josephine 610-277-3662.
Baked goods welcome the 12th and 13th.

Volunteers needed for Saturday. Please consider stopping in for a 
couple of hours. 

*******************
Many thanks to those who helped set up for the Market Day: Russ and Jean 

Bellavance, Margaret Cass, Jeff and Audrey Hahn, Peg Johnston, Mary Lou McFarland, 
Bob and Gloria Myers, Josephine Sawicki, Emmy Simon, John Simon, Ginny Sinn, Bob 

and Mabel Whittock, and Chris Raines.
Special thanks to the Brunner family - especially Tyler and Zayne - who moved tables, 

sawhorses, etc. up from the basement.
****************************************************************

Recent donations:
Photos of and documents about SpringHouse, Ambler High School, local businesses by 
Joe Schneider. These items will be added to the Joe Schneider collection.
Photos and information about the Conard Mill and Conard augers from Lloyd Conard, 
North Carolina. Watch for an article about the Mill in a future newsletter.

The Schoolhouse will not be open on Thursday, Sept. 27th and Thursday, Oct. 4. 
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